## MacSween, Liam

**To:** MacSween, Liam

**Subject:** RE: Request for presentation at July TSC

From: Walker, Amber [mailto:Amber.Walker@nshealth.ca]

Sent: July-03-18 3:46 PM

To: Office, Clerks <clerks@halifax.ca>

Subject: Request for presentation at July TSC

Hello,

NSHA Public Health-Central Zone would like to present on its report *Establishing a Baseline: Active Transportation Indicators & Health in the Halifax Region* at the July TSC meeting if possible. We are looking to provide members of TSC with some background on the project and respond to any questions they have. All members of Council have recently been sent hard copies of this report. HRM staff were involved in its development.

## Thanks!



## Amber Walker, MCIP LPP

Healthy Built Environment Coordinator, Public Health 7 Mellor Ave, Unit 5 Dartmouth, NS B3B 0E8

Cell: 902.240.4232 Fax: 902-481-5803

amber.walker@nshealth.ca

www.nshealth.ca

**PATIENT/CLIENT FEEDBACK?** Every day, we learn from patients, clients and families. When you tell us about your experience - good or bad - it helps us improve the care and service we provide. We'd love to hear your compliments and/or concerns. You can share these directly with your health care provider(s) or unit/department manager, or you can contact our Patient Relations team. For the Patient Relations Contact in the Halifax Regional Municipality, Eastern Shore and West Hants Areas call Toll Free: 1-844-884-4177 or Email: healthcareexperience@nshealth.ca.

**CONFIDENTIAL COMMUNICATION:** This email contains confidential information and is intended for a specific individual and purpose. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete this message. Any disclosure, copying, distribution, or taking of any action in reference to the contents of the information contained herein is strictly prohibited.